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A Story that Needs to Be Told and Heard

On June 10, 2023, [ was invited to attend a launch party for the debut of Amy
Hillis" album, Holy Roar. Richard and Amy are close, personal friends, and [ knew
they had been working hard on this project, but I was not sure what to expect. [
walked into the evening with somewhat of a blank slate and was eager to see
what would be written.

From the outset of the night, I found myself leaning in more and more. It is hard
to describe, but every word spoken and every word sung caused me to long for
more. Amy has a way with words and a tremendous ability to articulate those
words with depth and authenticity. She would sing, and then speak, sing, and
then speak, and with each moment, I was more and more engrossed. My mind
and heart were fully engaged and I found myself thinking, “Everyone needs to
hear this.”

Amy’s album is more than a selection of songs, it is a story, and one that needs to
be told and heard. It will speak to people from all walks of life and will move
them to a place of dependence on and connection to the Lord. I urge you to
prayerfully consider bringing Amy to your church or event. Trust me, you will
not regret it. I am around lots and lots of musicians, and what Amy offers is
unique, needed, and impacting. If I can answer any more direct questions, please
feel free to contact me. I would love to share more personally about my
experience.
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